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A letter from the desk of Administration 

 

 

 

Resident of the month  

 

Peak Performer of the month 

 

 

      Abdul Shire is our Peak Performer for January 

 

    Abdul was born and raised in Africa. He moved to New York City and went 

to college for Liberal Arts and also worked as a taxi driver. He moved to   

Buffalo to finish school and attended Trocaire for Nursing and received his 

LPN degree. Some of Abdul’s hobbies include playing soccer and traveling 

by car all over the United States. Abdul has worked at Brompton Heights for 

over 5 years. He enjoys helping our residents and stresses respect and    

always listening to their concerns. Communication is key he says.           

Congratulations Abdul on being selected as the Peak Performer for January. 

                              Congratulations! 

    James Dow is our Resident of the Month for January 
 
 

    James was born and raised in Buffalo. He graduated from Bennett High 
school and went on to ECC to earn a degree in construction technology. 
James worked for a large commercial general contracting company for 35 
years. James and his wife were married for 55 years and had 4 children, 6 
grandchildren and one great-grandchild. Jim loves reading history and    
traveling. He has traveled all over Europe 5 times! and to Alaska and       
Hawaii. Jim likes the staff and residents here at Brompton Heights and has 
made some good friends. Congratulations for being selected as our January 
Resident of the Month. 

                                                                          Congratulations!                                                                                                                               

Greetings to All: 

I would like to thank the staff who worked and stayed over during our Christmas storm and subsequent aftermath. It was a large sacrifice 

on your part and while it was a difficult situation, you helped keep the residents safe, fed and well cared for! 

A huge thank you to the original staff and managers that were here when the storm hit -  Darnell Armstead, Shamika Ceasar, Jay Carroll, 

Jawana Gilbert, LaSharie Hawkins, Gumy Joseph, Tiffony Loman, Karyn Moir, Shaniya Muhammad, Jasmine Powell, Mark Graham, 

Carol Poole, Joe Raimondo, and Marsinda Tate. 

Thank you also to Nakia Bolden, Terrin Jackson, Marie Joseph, Diane Ouattara, Laura Prince, Donna Szymkowiak, John Szymkowiak, 

Clarissa Williams, Adriana Wilson, Brianna Wilson, and Jasmine Young for coming in 48 to 72 hours later to provide relief and support for 

many of the original staff. 

You are all amazing and I am proud of & humbled by your efforts!!!  

  

Happy New Year! 

Brian Reader   

Administrator  



From Our Resident Council President 

Residents 
 

Christina Ryan                               1/5 

Lesley Holmes                                 1/5 

Ann Gatti                                         1/8 

Ronald Lederhouse                       1/9 

Nadia Geleil                                    1/16 

Gail Hamilton                                 1/28 

Janet McNally                                1/30 

Katheleen Ellis                               1/31 

 

 

News You Can Use 

Happy Birthday to everyone born in January 

Co-Workers 

 
Nephretera Jones                       1/1 

Carlos Robinson                          1/5 

Karyn Moir                                   1/8 

Sommer Hutcherson                   1/24 

Ryan Shinault                              1/25 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

• Ice cream parlor is now open everyday,  2:15 - 3pm. 

 

• Morning exercise at 10am in the rec room is a great way to start your day! 

 

• Donations of magazines and books are greatly appreciated!  

 

 

 

 

        

     We are so thankful that words      
cannot  express the staff  commitment 
and dedication to the  residents during 
this storm. Our residents made it 
through this Holiday Season because 
of  your tremendous effort.  



 

Management Team 

 
Administrator 

Brian Reader 

Breader@bromptonheights.com 

 
  

Business Office Manager 

Joe Raimondo 

Jraimondo@bromptonheights.com 

 

 

Director of Personal Care 

Tamara Robinson 

Trobinson@bromptonheights.com 

 
 

Asst. Director of Personal Care 

Marsinda Tate 

mtate@bromptonheights.com 

 

 

Case Manager 

Carol Poole 

Cpoole@bromptonheights.com 

 

 

Recreation 

Recreation@bromptonheights.com 

 
 

Sales & Marketing Director 
 

 

Culinary Director 

Mark Graham 

Mgraham@bromptonheights.com 

 
 

Maintenance Director 

John Szymkowiak 

Jszymkowiak@bromptonheights.com 

 
 

Housekeeping/Laundry  

Brandon Betances 

bbetances@bromptonheights.com 
 

 

 


